
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 22
nd

 March 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Clubs have been chosen according to the survey completed last term.  We hope that your child can find a club that 

they would like to do! 

 

Clubs will begin on Week beginning 29
th

 April 2019. The final session for these clubs will be during the week 

beginning 15
th

 July 2019. 
 

Please note that clubs need a minimum of ten children to attend for the club to be financially viable.  We will 

have to cancel clubs if there is not enough take up. 
 

Children who access free school meals may be able to claim free clubs through the Pupil Premium grant.  

Please see the school office to see if your child is eligible.   
 

Name of child _________________________________________________________ 
 

Day of the 

week 

Club Timings Year group Collect 

from... 

Cost Indicate if 

your child 

would like to 

attend. 

Monday Multi-Skills (YDP) 3:15-4:15pm Years R, 1, 2,  School Hall 

door 

£30  

 
(Due to Bank Holiday 

on 6
th

 May) 

 

 

 

Tuesday Football (A 

Sporting Hand) 

3:15-4:15pm Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

 

School Hall 

door 

£33  

 

 

Wednesday Art (Mrs 

Godden) 

3:15-4:30pm Years 2, 3, 4, 5 

and 6 

Art area £33  

 

 

Football (Mr 

Johnson) 

3:15-4:15pm Years 4, 5, 6 Field Free of charge  

 

 

Thursday Cricket (YDP) 3:15-4:15pm Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

 

 

School Hall 

door 

£33  

Friday Football (A 

Sporting Hand) 

3:15-4:15pm Years R, 1, 2 

 

School Hall 

door 

£33 

 

 

 

 

My child will be picked up by______________________________________________ Parent/Carer or Playhouse or  

 

allowed to walk/cycle home alone- (Year 6 only) 

 

 

Contact details ________________________________________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/


 

 

 

This slip must be completed in full before attendance at the club to ensure that the club leader is aware of the 

agreed arrangements for collection.  Please check timings of clubs carefully to ensure that your child arrives 

and is collected on time.  

 

Full payment will be required by Monday 29
th

 April 2019.   

 

Please indicate your child’s choices and return the slip to school by Friday 29
th

 March.  You will be informed of which 

clubs your child has a place within an email by Friday 5
th

 April. Please do not send any payment until your child’s place 

has been confirmed.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Cockerill     Mrs D Reynolds 

Deputy Head Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

 


